
 

 

 

 

28th February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We wish to invite you to attend our parent and child workshop where we will be creating a 

landscape diorama inspired by artwork from John Brunsdon. The details of the workshop are 

below. 

 

 

Y4 Diorama Workshop  

 

Workshop Year 4 Dioramas  

Date Friday 14th March 2025 

Venue Lower School Hall 

Start   2pm 

Finish 3:15 approx. 

Purpose Art /DT 

Working alongside your child to help them construct 

a diorama – all materials are provided 

Food/drinks N/A 

Permission/payment Please confirm your attendance in Arbor>TRIPS 

 

Places will be limited to ONE adult per child  

 
 
We look forward to seeing you for an enjoyable afternoon! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Arundel and Miss Breckenridge 

 
Mrs J Arundel and Miss K Breckenridge 
 


